SANBORNTON TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUNDS
MEETING OF JULY 29, 2014

At 2:30 to 3:50 p.m., Don Bormes and Gail Morrison met at the Franklin Savings Bank to sign authorizations regarding bank accounts. Arrangements were made to obtain Chairman Carmine Cioffi’s signature for the various accounts. The meeting was continued to the Town Building.
The members reconvened at 4:00 p.m. The minutes of June 24 and 25th 2014 were approved. The month’s bank statements were reviewed and various capital reserve funds were discussed.
 A letter of intent from George Hurt, Meredith, formerly of Sanbornton was discussed. 

Organization resolution documents from Vanguard were signed in order to allow current trustees to carry on business with Vanguard. 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:25p.m.
